
Barona Indian Charter School        
Board of Directors Virtual Meeting 
June 13, 2022 
 
 
 
 
1. Call to Order/Roll Call:  Chairman Raymond Welch called the meeting to order at 8:30 AM 
 Board members in attendance:  Raymond Welch- Chairman, Tawnya Phoenix, Mandy Curo Quintero, and 
 Danthia Gil. 
 Others in attendance:  Jeffery Felix, Julie Cushman, and Kristi Johnson 
 
2. Approval of Agenda:  Motion by Danthia Second by Tawnya to approve the agenda.  Carried 4, 0, 0. 
 
3. Public Comment:  There was no request for public comment 
 
4. Action and Information Items 

 A.   Public Hearing on LCAP for 2022-2023 – The Barona Indian Charter School Governing Board of Directors is 
holding a virtual public hearing on the 2022-2023 Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) pursuant to CA Ed 
Code, Section 52062.  All interested stakeholders may make comment on the LCAP at this time.  The LCAP is on 
file and available for public review in the Barona Indian Charter School Office, located at 1095 Barona Rd, 
Lakeside, CA  92040 or on the school website at www.baronaindiancharterschool.com   

  
 B.    Ed Public Hearing -   Julie will provide a copy to the Board members. 
 C.    Notice of Proposed Annual Budget Availability – Per Section 42103 of the CA Ed Code the governing board   
         announces the availability of the proposed annual budget for public inspection in the Barona Indian Charter  
         school office, and on the school website.  The proposed budget shows expenditures, cash balance, and all     
         revenues as required and an estimate of those figures, unaudited, for the preceding fiscal year.  A public   
         hearing of the proposed annual budget will be held on June 21, 2022 beginning at 4:15 P.M..  At the  hearing     
          any resident in the Lakeside Union School District may appear and object to or comment on the proposed   
         budget or any item in the budget. 
 
5. Adjournment – Motion by Mandy, Second by Danthia to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 A.M.  Carried 4, 0, 0. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kristi Johnson  

http://www.baronaindiancharterschool.com/

